
 

 

Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

                     No.3-63/2015 –PSC (Exam.) Dated, Shimla-171002, the   4
th

 May, 2016.   

          

                                                    

    “PRESS NOTE” 

     

  With reference to Press Note published in various newspapers on 09-04-2016,   

the Screening Test of Himachal Pradesh Subordinate Allied Services/ Posts Examination-2016 

scheduled to be held on 10
th

 July, 2016 has been postponed for 21
st
 August, 2016 due to 

Administrative reasons.    

  The particulars of all the provisionally admitted candidates showing their names, 

roll numbers, centre of examination and instructions to the candidates etc will be uploaded on the 

website of the Commission in due course of time.  

 

                  Sd/-   

                                      (Sanjiv Pathania)IAS,  

                         Secretary, 

                     H.P. Public Service Commission 

                Ph.No.0177-2623786 


